
 
 
From: executive@bcscle.org [mailto:executive@bcscle.org]  
Sent: Monday, December 29, 2008 11:38 PM 

To: executive@bcscle.org 

Subject: BCS Saraswati puja 2009 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends: 

 

  

 

We, the newly elected executive committee members, sincerely thank every member of the 

Bengali Cultural Society to have confidence on us to help run our prestigious society for the year 

2009. We congratulate the Executive Committee of 2008 to do a wonderful job throughout the 

last year. We are confident that we will have another wonderful year ahead with the help of all 

the members of our society.  

 

  

 

It's that time of the year again, time to celebrate Saraswati puja! This year we have planned to 

celebrate this auspicious occasion on the 31st of January 2009; incidentally that happens to be 

the actual day of the Puja as per Bengali calendar. As per tradition the children will be the main 

attraction at the cultural program. With the help of abundant talents in our children, under the 

able direction of our cultural secretaries helped by active participation of our enthusiastic youth 

coordinators we will try to put up the best show for an entertaining evening. 

 

  

 

We are looking forward to your ideas and active participation.  

 

  

 

Those of you who want your children to participate in the cultural program please send us names 

of your children with a short description of what you would like them to do…show their talents 

in dance, music, drama. 

 

  

 

We are also planning a sit-and-draw (as always) and a recitation (Bengali and English) 

competition. Details of the competition will be provided when we meet on the 3rd of January 

2009. We will urge the parents again to stimulate your children to participate in these friendly 

competitions.  

 

  



 

 Please let us know either by phone (Lopa- 216-407-8606 or Subhendu 330-968-4419) or email 

(lopamudra.das@case.edu or subhendu197@yahoo.com ) latest by 1/3/09. Sorry for the short 

notice as the number of days for rehearsal is limited.  

 

  

 

We request you all to bring the children interested in participation in any of the above programs 

at Indian Community Center on 1/3/09 at 4 PM for the final planning and rehearsal. Please make 

sure to be there in time as we have very little time to put up a performance for the event! 

Looking forward to your enthusiastic participation which is the essence of Saraswati puja.  

 

  

 

Hope to see you at the Saraswati Puja! Please see the detail program of the Saraswati Puja 

celebration in the attachment of this e-mail. We are committed to stick to the time for all the 

programs.  

 

  

 

  

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

Shouvik Majumdar,Secretary BCS 2009 
 

Debabrata Ghosh, President BCS 2009 
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